Dear Honda & Acura Owners:

Please be aware, we have a national Safety Improvement Campaign and recall under
way to repair airbag inflators, at no cost to you, in certain Honda and Acura vehicles
(listed below). To see if your vehicle needs immediate attention, please check its recall
status by taking one of the following steps:

GO to recalls.honda.com for Honda drivers, or recalls.acura.com for Acura drivers.

CALL 1-888-234-2138 and choose option 2 for Honda drivers, or 1-800-382-2238 and
choose option 4 for Acura drivers. If English is your second language, ask the phone
representative to arrange for translation services.

VISIT an authorized Honda or Acura dealer to have it serviced.

Honda is committed to addressing your needs and concerns. We will provide a free-of-
charge rental car or loaner vehicle if there is a delay while getting your vehicle repaired.

Almost everyone knows someone who owns a Honda. If you know a Honda or Acura
driver who might own an affected vehicle, please encourage them to contact us.

We care about your safety, so please take action immediately.

Affected Honda Models:

2001-07 Accord
2001-05 Civic
2002-06 CR-V
2003-11 Element
2002-04 Odyssey
2003-07 Pilot
2006 Ridgeline

Affected Acura Models:

2003-06 MDX
2002-03 TL
2003 CL

2005 RL





